
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
PRESS RELEASE 
For immediate release                 October 14, 2016 

 
 
 
 
 
 

HAWKESBURY, ONTARIO – The Municipal Council is very pleased with the 
announcement made by the Ministry of Community Safety and Correctional 
Services stipulating that the Town of Hawkesbury was chosen amongst the 
9 municipalities in Ontario for the construction of a new police station to 
serve the region.  These modern OPP facilities will enhance the service OPP 
officers provide to our community.  The construction is planned for Summer 
2018. 
 

The Municipal Council has been working with the Ministries for one and a 

half year towards the construction of this public building. 
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Information :  Jeanne Charlebois, Mayor 

Town of Hawkesbury 
613-632-0106, ext.: 2223 

 


